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Dr. Grote Reber 
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Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

With your letter of July twenty-sixth to Hap 
in hand, I have been proceeding to get out checks in the 
respective sums of $3000 and $1500 as you have requested. 
The latter is easy. The former, according to Chase 
National Bank advice, would be inadvisable. They suggest 
we buy a letter of credit to your name on a bank located 
at whatever town or city you suggest. If this procedure 
is agreeable to you, please let me know your preference; 
some place in Tasmania, Sidney or whatever. 

Hap is on vacation. I imagine that so many de­
tails of arrangement must be handled at the last minute 
that I have gone forward with the matter of funds on the 
assumption that early satisfaction on this matter may 
serve to expedite or at least not impede solution of 
others. 

We are sorry to learn that results at the Kole 
Kole location are so inconclusive, or rather negative. 
Hopefully, the observations you plan at higher frequency 
ranges may contribute something of higher interest. Cer­
tainly the Australian venture has promise. 

We will look forward to reprints of the papers 
based on the data you have collected during the past year 
or so--both the astronomy and the meteorology papers. We 
look forward to your instructions or agreement in re the 
$3000 check. I'll hold the Hogg letter for Hap to see. 

Regards. 

Sincerely, 

-


Alfred Kelleher 
AK:ec 


